
Dear Parents, 

                  At Parc Lewis Primary School we are just beginning an exciting 

new reading project called EMPATHYLAB.  All children from Nursery to Year 

6 will take part in the project.  We have purchased a large selection of     

picture books and novels with stories and poems that focus on developing 

empathy skills. 

                   Empathy is a skill that can be learned.  We hope to raise a      

generation of empathetic individuals who care for each other and are able 

to see things from the point of view of others.  Research has shown that 

empathy is key to children’s emotional well-being, their behaviour and    

academic achievement. 

                   As part of the project, we would kindly ask you to complete a 

quick online survey.  This will help us understand what you as parents      

already know about empathy. 

Just click on the link 

                                       Thank you so much for your support. 

                                                        Parc Lewis Staff 

 


